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DATE:  March 27, 2024  
 
TO:  Members of the Planning & Zoning and Historic Resources Preservation Boards 
 
FROM:  William Waters, Director Community Sustainability 
 
MEETING:  April 3 & April 10, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: Ordinance 2024-07: Consideration of an ordinance amending Chapter 23 “Land Development 

Regulations,” Article 4 “Development Standards,” Section 23.4-25 “Micro-units” to provide minor 
changes to the development standards for Micro-Units. 

 

 
PROPOSAL / BACKGROUND/ ANALYSIS: 
The proposed amendment would improve interest and use of the program per feedback from potential investors 
and developers. 
 
The proposed ordinance would amend the recently adopted new section of the LDR in Chapter 23 of the City’s 
Code of Ordinances: 

 Article 4, Section 23.4-25 – Micro-Units 
 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Staff recommends that the Planning and Zoning Board and Historic Resources Preservation Board recommend that 
the City Commission adopt Ordinance 2024-07. 
 
POTENTIAL MOTION: 
 
I move to RECOMMEND/NOT RECOMMEND TO THE CITY COMMISSION TO ADOPT the proposed LDR text 
amendment included in Ordinance 2024-07. 
 
Attachments 

A. Draft Ordinance 2024-07 


